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Water price review 2024 

Submission received through Engage Victoria 

Date submitted: 4 December 2023 

Water business: Goulburn-Murray Water 

Submission written by: Cameron and Jan Reid 

Postcode: 3740 

In October 2023, we began accepting submissions on Goulburn-Murray Water’s 2024 price 

submission via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au/ESC-water-price-review-2024). On this 

website, people were given the option to send us general feedback or respond to questions we 

provided. 

 

1. What do you think of the prices proposed by your water business?  
 

the 6% proposed price reduction is not real. Other fees are going up. Old card trick. 

2. What do you think of the proposed outcomes? 

No detail for my class of customer and none of the 6 outcomes proposed by GMW have 

ever nor can be met by GMW. 
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